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Chair Ige, Vice Chair Kidani and Members of the Senate Committee on Ways and Means:  

My name is Kaʻiulani de Silva and I am the Director of Education and Consumer Affairs for Hawaiian 

Electric Company (“Hawaiian Electric”).  Hawaiian Electric supports the intent of Senate Bill 2425.   

For more than a decade, Hawaii 3 Rʻs, a Hawaii nonprofit organization, has provided the valuable service 

of bringing much needed improvements to the public schools by bringing private financing and human 

resources together to address the existing repair and maintenance backlog in those institutions.  

Hawaiian Electric has been an active supporter, providing volunteers and resources to partner with 

Hawaii 3R’s in the repair and maintenance of schools on Oʻahu. 

We support the proposal to change the name of the fund to the Hawaii 3Rʻs school improvement fund 

and proposal to transfer moneys to this fund as expressed in S.B. 2425. 

Thank you for this opportunity to testify.  
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